## Vaccination update

ALVSCE\_Bulletin <alvsce\_bulletin-bounces@list.cals.arizona.edu> on behalf of

Agriculture, Life and Veterinary Sciences, and Cooperative Extension Weekly Bulletin <alvsce\_bulletin@list.cals.arizona.edu>

Fri 1/29/2021 4:28 PM

To: alvsce\_bulletin@list.cals.arizona.edu <alvsce\_bulletin@list.cals.arizona.edu>

1 attachments (536 bytes) ATT00001.txt;

## Dear Colleagues,

In case you missed it, Professors Deepta Bhattacharya, Dept. of Immunobiology, and Karl Krupp, Mel and Enid Zuckerman College of Public Health, provided a terrific webinar on "How COVID-19 Vaccines Work" this week. The recording is now available online <a href="here">here</a>.

The online COVID-19 vaccination registration and scheduling system is now operational, as a result of a partnership between Pima County, Tucson Medical Center and UA.

For all employees aged under 75, if you have not already done so, please register using the link below. Please remind your student employees to use this link as well.

Registration for College and University Educators; Trade Schools

After registration, you should look out for an email message from mychart@tmcaz.com, which might take a few days to come to you, depending on demand. Following the link in the email message will lead to the scheduling system and allow each individual to choose a time to come to the UA Main Campus drive-through site on the Mall, or the walk-through site at Gittings, for their first vaccination shot. At the time of the first shot, you will be able to schedule a time for the second shot.

For any employee aged 75 and over, as a reminder, please use this link to be vaccinated through Banner:

Registration for 75 and over with Banner Health

Regards, Shane

My mask protects you; your mask protects me. My vaccine protects you and not just me.

All UA employees, students and visitors must wear a face covering inside all UA buildings, unless alone in a single occupancy office, and in <u>UA outdoor spaces</u> where continuous physical distancing of at least six feet is difficult or impossible to maintain.

## Shane C. Burgess

Vice President for the Division of Agriculture, Life and Veterinary Sciences, and Cooperative Extension Charles-Sander Dean of the College of Agriculture & Life Sciences

THE UNIVERSITY OF ARIZONA

Forbes Building, Room 306 | 1140 E. South Campus Drive P.O. Box 210036 | Tucson, AZ 85721-0036 Office: 520-621-7621 <a href="mailto:sburgess@cals.arizona.edu">sburgess@cals.arizona.edu</a> <a href="mailto:alvsce.arizona.edu">alvsce.arizona.edu</a> <a href="mailto:cals.arizona.edu">cals.arizona.edu</a>

twitter

The University of Arizona is located statewide on the ancestral homelands of indigenous peoples.